July 31, 1984

Docket No. 50-329
Docket No. 50-330

Consumers Power Company

Midland Nuclear Plant

ATTN: Mr. J. A. Mooney
Site Manager

P, 0. Box 1963

Midland, MI 48640

SUBJECT: SOILS SHUTDOWN ACTIVITIES
Dear Mr. Mooney:

The NRC staff has reviewed your letter dated July 26, 1984, requesting the
NRC to authorize completion of the soils shutdown activities.

The staff, based on this review, has concluded that the listed activities are
necessary tasks to halt the remedial soils work in progress and leave the work
in a safe layup condition. This letter, therefore, authorizes CPCo to proceed
with the soils shutdown activities listed in the referenced letter.

Sincerely,

"Original slgned by R, F. Warnick!

J. J. Harrison, Chief
Section 1D, Midland

Enclosure: Ltr dtd 07/26/84
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